

Actions & Matters Arising From Last Meeting

26th September 2018

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
3.1.2	SU page in student handbook (seen through Course Re Approval). Ongoing, will be taken to relevant committee identified in the new structure.	LD	
3.2	Financial review: LD to address possibility of bursary counting 'against' applications to the hardship fund with Andrea Cheshire	LD	
	LD to address concerns around the carers support fund	LD	
3.1.1	Food in the library: to include Cambridge in the conversations – LD to raise in upcoming meetings	FLY/LD	
	Halal food: LD to ask new uni staff to mark food appropriately	LD	
	Student nurses 1:1's TL to check and gather feedback re: Trust policy	TL	
3.1.2	Policy: MB to share link to current policy	MB	
	Exec to specify which policy they would like to prioritise/be involved in before Nov Execec	All	
4.1	GRA Consultation: LD to submit response	LD	
4.1.4	PTJF: FLY to confirm where money will go from non-attenders	FLY	
4.1.7	KT to meet with Donna-Louise Cobban to clarify existing procedures/consider appropriateness re: ARU Bullying policy	KT	